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Update from American Legion Post 28: 

In an effort to reduce exposure of the coronavirus and minimize in-person contact, American Legion 
Post 28 has cancelled the Memorial Day Ceremony at Fort Meigs Cemetery for 2020.  In accordance 
with the Ohio Department of Health Director’s Order that prohibits mass gatherings of people, the 
Memorial Day Parade has also been cancelled for 2020.  

We know many of you look forward to the yearly Memorial Day events honoring our departed 
veterans. Post 28 will be placing American Flags at the graves of community veterans on Saturday, 
May 16.  For those wishing to help with the placing of the American Flags, please meet at Fort 
Meigs Cemetery at 10 a.m. 
 
We look forward to next year’s Memorial Day parade and ceremony.   

 

 


